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Hello, I have two 350 magnums and there was a recall on
Thvo. ..
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Dear Mr. Hoppel,

Thank you for your inguiry. Your Model 600 &
recall and safety Modification Program. we s
take advantage of this offer.

ol are incl n our
: recommend ‘that you

You can read more information regarding our: earms Safet%k
Eo?1f1catﬂon program through the front pag B? our webs1t¢ r the link
alow:

http: //www . remington. com/satety, modificatiok

corract assembly

The safe use and performance of your fire
0 commandments of

and routine maintenance, as well as a
Firearm safety.” http://www.remington
critvical that you familiarize yoursel information in both the

owhers manual and safety booklet. whether I .

collection of rRemington firearms, first ighiooter, take the time
to review this important Titeratur id be, certainithat you are practicing
firearm safety! ;

I you have any questions, pleas B Fnftact us at
1-800-243-9700 or 1-877-387-669
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